Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION - The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Formerly: Tuesday, February 5, 2013, 7:00 p.m. (EST)
PLACE: Cedar Point Environmental Park, 2300 Placida Road, Englewood, Florida 34224
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CANCELLATION: Presentation of the updates to the unit management plans for Don Pedro Island State Park and Stump Pass Beach State Park. THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Chad Lach, Park Manger, 880 Belcher Road, Boca Grande Florida 33921, (941)964-0375, fax (941)964-1154 or email Chad.Lach@dep.state.fl.us. For more information, you may contact: Chad Lach, Park Manger, 880 Belcher Road, Boca Grande Florida 33921, (941) 964-0375, fax (941)964-1154 or email Chad.Lach@dep.state.fl.us
